
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: July 27, 2017 

TO: Zoning Hearing Officer 

FROM: Summer Burlison, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Continuation of Item 6 of the Zoning Hearing Officer’s August 3, 2017 Agenda 
for the consideration of a Coastal Development Permit and Grading Permit, 
and certification of a Mitigated Negative Declaration, for bridge repairs done 
in September 2015, and replacement of the bridge with a new 20-foot wide 
free spanning bridge over Butano Creek on Giannini Ranch. 

 
 Project File Number:  PLN 2015-00413 (POST) 
 

 
Planning staff requests continuance of the Zoning Hearing Officer’s (ZHO) consideration of 
the subject Coastal Development Permit and Grading Permit, PLN 2015-00413, scheduled 
for the Zoning Hearing Officer’s meeting on August 3, 2017 to a date uncertain to allow staff 
time to address comments received under the public review period for the Mitigated 
Negative Declaration (MND) from the Native American Heritage Commission related to 
Tribal Cultural Resources.  Once comments are addressed, recirculation of the MND will be 
required prior to rescheduling the project for a ZHO hearing. 
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